May 18, 2021

To Our Valued Customers,

Due to the China government cancellation of a 13% tax rebate, Brecco will be
implementing a 13% increase effective June 214,

Brecco reserves the right to limit order quantities based on historical purchase patterns
and will not be accepting backorders. Orders with release dates after or submitted after
June 21, 2021, will be billed at the new pricing.

Product Line Increase
GemLock Grooved Fire Fittings 13%
Ductile Iron Threaded Fittings 13%
Malleable Iron Threaded Fittings 13%
Flanged Fittings 13%
Import Steel Pipe Nipples 13%

If you have any questions, please contact a Brecco sales representative. We value our
relationship and appreciate your support.

Thank you for your continued business,
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Mitch Bevill

National Sales Manager
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